FPC Allen Campus Board Report September 2025

- The Allen Campus hosted TCOLE#3131 Basic Civil Process taught by Paul Hanna, Lubbock County Constable.

 The twenty-hour class happened on August 15th -16th and included officers from Hansford County, Ochiltree County, Hale County, and Carson County.
- New Student Orientations for Pathways students as well as new, on-campus students were held in August. Students learned about resources available, financial literacy, and important security information. We had excellent turnout in both sessions.
- Several of the Allen Campus Team participated in the Wheatheart of the Nation Celebration Parade on August 23rd. This is always a great opportunity for us to promote FPC!
- Nancy Angeles, Administrative Assistant for the Allen Campus, joined the newest Leadership Perryton class which began at the end of August. Nancy has been a great addition to the Allen Campus!
- ESL and GED programs kicked off the year in September. The ESL program is being taught this year by Ronnie Watson, and the GED program is led by Stacy Smith.
- The second Basic EMT class started on September 2nd at all locations of FPC. We have three students enrolled in Perryton. Jason Vanosdol continues as the Perryton Facilitator for the program.
- All Perryton Campuses fed students pulled pork sandwiches, chips, and treats on September 3rd to celebrate students being back on campus.
- Don Smith, Associate Vice President of Workforce, visited Perryton and toured facilities on September 3rd. We are excited to have Don as a part of the FPC family.
- ACT Testing began in September at the Allen Campus. Fifteen of the sixteen students testing were from out-of-town schools. We believe this service provides another opportunity to get potential students on our campus.

